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Dear Jack, 
 
Thank you for your recent Written Question asking if consideration has been given to  
supporting the axe the fax campaign in relation to the NHS in Wales.  
 
We are committed to increasing access to information through digital services, both 
between health and care settings and with the patient. With the upcoming analogue 
telephony network switch-off in 2025, all hospitals will have had to migrate to digital 
services, and we are continuing to work with health boards to ensure that this is 
achieved 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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